
 
 
October 4, 2005 
 
 
 
TO:  Committee on Educational Planning, Policies, and Programs 
 
FROM: Alan Mabe 
 
SUBJECT: Draft of Proposed Strategic Direction on Economic Transformation 
 
 
The Committee on Economic Development is expected to recommend a new 
strategic direction, Economic Transformation, which will attempt to capture the 
contributions UNC is making to economic development and challenge the University 
to expand its role in transforming North Carolina’s economy.  Mr. Lail will present 
the recommendations of the Economic Development Committee to the Educational 
Planning Committee at its October meeting. 
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